SERVICE PARTNERS
Supporting the SLO County Point-in-Time Count, we ask you to join us in this countywide effort to better understand our neighbors experiencing homelessness.
On January 23, volunteers will canvas the entire County of San Luis Obispo. From North County to South County and everywhere in-between we will be counting every person experiencing homelessness.
If you want to help but feel you aren’t ready, that’s okay. You’ll be professionally trained and work with your local team – because we can only do this together.
Be the volunteer your community needs. Join us for the SLO County Point-in-Time Count.
Volunteer and learn more at: slocounty.gov/PITcount. 

VOLUNTEERS
On January 23, I’m going to be joining teams of volunteers for the SLO County Point-in-Time Count and I hope you’ll join me.
The Point-in-Time Count is a countywide effort to better understand our neighbors experiencing homelessness. Together, we’ll be counting every person experiencing homelessness in SLO County.
If you want to help too, join me and let’s volunteer together.
You can sign up and learn more at: slocounty.gov/PITcount. 
